City of Milwaukee City Clerk's Office Attn: Debbie Fowler 200 E Wells Street Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Via Fax: 414-286-3456

February 10, 2009

ATTN: Debbie Fowler

Dear Ms. Fowler,

I wish to appeal this decision, please find the attached letter of reference for my appeal.

Thank You,

Alvary Tanya Alvarez

lamos

135 W Reservoir Ave Milwaukee, WI 53212



LIVING WITH HISTORY
MILWAUKEE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION
P.O. BOX 324
MILWAUKEE, WI 53201-0324
(414) 286-5712

January 23, 2009

CERTIFIED MAIL

Tanya Alvarez 135 W. Reservoir Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Alvarez:

The Historic Preservation Commission at its January 20, 2009 meeting denied your request to remove the original sidelights, transom and wood door and install the replacement door and panels at 135 W. Reservoir Avenue In the Brewers Hill Historic District. The commission requested that either the original sidelights, transom and door be reinstalled, or that new materials and millwork be installed to duplicate them. Preservation staff would gladly assist you with design if you wish.

The Historic Preservation ordinance provides that the Historic Preservation Commission automatically schedules a public hearing on the denied Certificate of Appropriateness at its next monthly meeting. However, you have the opportunity to waive your public hearing before the Historic Preservation Commission and proceed directly with an appeal of the decision to the Common Council. To make this appeal, you need to contact Historic Preservation staff that you wish to go directly to the Common Council. You then need to contact the Council Administration Manager in the Office of the City Clerk at (414) 286-2221 to schedule an appeal before the Common Council's Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee. Contact with the Council Administration Manager must be made within twenty days of this mailing.

Please call me if you have further questions.

Sincerely

Paul Jakubovich
Historic Preservation

c: Ald, Milele Coggs